
9th December 2022

Kind regards,

Jane Wallis  & Deb Woolliams

On behalf of all of our staff we wish you a happy and safe 
Christmas, and look forward to seeing you again next year.

Dear parents and families,

Great to see you all at your children's Prizegivings this week.

Today your child will be bringing home their school report.

School finishes for the year on

Tuesday 13th December, at 12 o'clock midday.

School begins next year on Tuesday 31st January.

The school office will be open from Monday 23rd January for enrolments.


